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Recognising the potential of new media to increase the 
exposure of the arts to local and global communities, Lee 
Grant and Ursula Frederick, at their own initiative and cost, 
engaged a web developer to design and build Light Journeys, 
a professional web format for the display of art photography 
made by women. 

The centrepiece of the website is an online exhibition space, 
<lightjourneys.net.au> updated on a monthly basis, which 
features the artwork of Australian women in the photographic 
medium.  The site now attracts 400 subscribers from around 
the globe.

The authors successfully nominated the site be included 
within Pandora, the National Library’s sustainable repository 
of online publications of national significance. 

Light Journeys is a thoroughly feminist 
endeavour, because it provides a 
welcoming and accessible venue for 
emerging female artists to be bold, to 
take a chance, and to grow in confidence, 
as their creative endeavours are seen 
and appreciated around the world.


